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MURRAY R. EDELMAN
VICE PRESIDENT
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July 10, 1984
PY-CEI/01E-008 L

Mr. James G. Keppler |
Director, Region III i

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Glen Ellyn, 60137

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
' Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441

1. E. Bulletin 84-02

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In accordance with your request, the following information is provided in
response to I. E. Bulletin 84-02 on IIFA Relays in use in Class IE safety
systems.

We have evaluated the llFA relays used in class IE systems at PNPP and
have completed replacement of all but two of the Unit 1 IIFA relay coil spools
with the Tefzel coil spools. Replacement of all of the Unit I coil spools will
be completed by September 1, 1984. Replacement of the Unit 2 relays will be
completed consistent with the Unit 2 construction schedule prior to turnover of
affected safety systems.

Picase call if there are additional questions.

Very truly yours,
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cc: Jay Silberg, Esq.
John Stefano
J. Grobe

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, DC 20555
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